
12.9.10 
 
From our Victory House Representative, Theron Irving. 
  
I went to the Victory House on Pearl Harbor Day to give the cash to 
LeeAnne. Had a great personal tour with her and there was a lot of people 
visiting. She lives in Summerville and commutes daily to the Victory House 
and would like to attend one of our get togethers @ the After Battery. She 
had sent the list but it got lost and I never received it. She was very 
appreciative for the cash and stated that our group never fails her. She is a 
great lady and very worthy of our support. 
  
Thanks 

Theron 

  


